
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  City Council  
 
FROM: Brian Pedrotti, Community Development Director 
  
  
SUBJECT: Supplemental Information                                                              

Agenda Item 9.g. – June 25, 2024 City Council Meeting         
Temporary Use Permit 24-003; Authorization for Closure of City 
Streets, Use of City Property, and Sale of Alcohol for the 85th Annual 
Arroyo Grande Valley Harvest Festival, Friday and Saturday, 
September 27-28, 2024; Location – Heritage Square Park and Olohan 
Alley  

 
DATE: June 24, 2024 
 
The published report for Temporary Use Permit 24-003 inadvertently identified in several 
places, including in the resolution, that only beer and wine sales are allowed at the 2024 
Arroyo Grande Valley Harvest Festival. The applicant for the proposed project intends to 
allow the sale of all alcohol beverages, which was reviewed by staff, including the Arroyo 
Grande Police Department. A revised resolution is attached, and all instances of “beer 
and wine” in the staff report should be labeled “alcohol” as recommended by staff. 
 
cc: City Manager 
 Assistant City Manager/Public Works Director 
 Community Development Director 
 City Attorney 
 City Clerk 
 City Website and Public Review Binder 
 
Enc: Revised Resolution 


